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Report Number: 2019-0699

Incident:  Driving while license suspended
Location: Route 34 and Boulder Hill Pass
Township: Oswego

Date, Time Occurred: 03/11/19 @ 2320 hours

Date, Time Assigned: 03/11/19 @ 2320
Synopsis:

Kendall County Sheriff's Deputies conducted a traffic stop on a vehicle late Monday evening
for a traffic violation in the area of Route 34 and Boulder Hill Pass. Upon further investigation
it was learned that the driver, Wyatt Freeman Kyung-Min Lamb, a 21 year old male from the
100 block of East Tyler Street in Oswego, was found to be operating his vehicle on a suspended
license. Lamb was cited and summoned.

Reporting Deputy: Cooper #169 f
Supervisor: Ve /j Disseminated on:

The Sheriff's Office would like to remind the public that all persons are presumed innocent until

proven guilty in a court of law.

For additional press inquiries, please contact pio@co.kendall.il.us

Ready to Protect, Proud to Serve
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Report Number: 2019-0695

Incident:  Suspended driver's license
Location: 807 W. John St.
Township: Bristol

Date, Time Occurred: 03-11-2019 0900 hours

Date, Time Assigned: 03-11-2019 1130 hours

Synopsis:

Sheriff Police arrested 42 year old Michael Stewart of the 8000 block of Van Emmon Rd for the
offense of driving while license suspended. During an investigation into another matter, it was
determined that Stewart drove to court on todays date while his license was suspended. Stewart
was issued a citation and court date. Stewart was released on his personal recognizance.
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